## A Note from Charlotte:

Welcome back and Happy New Year, I hope you have all had a lovely Christmas break.



Year One, Class 3 Newsletter

## This term in class we are learning about...

Our topic for this half term is called Paws, Claws and Whiskers! We will be learning about different types of animals and where they live. We are doing lots of reading and writing based on the story book 'The Tiger Who Came to Tea.' We're even making our own tiger food!

We also hope to go on a school trip to Pets at Home to find out the best ways to look after pets. We will send further information and dates soon.

## **Pantomime:**

We are very lucky to be going to the pantomime on a whole school trip on Wednesday 23<sup>rd</sup> January, we're all very excited. The pantomime finishes at 3pm and we will be expected back at school for a slightly later collection of

## **Important Reminders:**

Don't forget that class 3 have PE lessons every Thursday afternoon. All children must have a full PE kit including plimsolls. Please note that children wearing earrings are not allowed to join in with PE, please try to remove earrings before school every Thursday.

All of our homework for class three will be sent via the Spelling Shed website, please look out for both spelling and maths homework which should be completed weekly. New homework is set every Wednesday. If you are unable to complete the homework at home, please sign up for our homework after school clubs. See the office for more information.

Please remember that as we are training children to become independent in their learning children in year 1 should now be coming up to the cloakroom on their own each morning.